
Dear Parishioners, 

 I am writing to wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and to remind you of the recent CDC’s warning 

regarding the annual gathering for Thanksgiving.  I am imploring you to please stay home to avoid the 

spread of this virus.  I understand how much we’ve missed being with family and friends during this time 

of pandemic, but now is not the time.  There are nearly a 1,000 reported cases of the Covid-19 in our 

county and we can slow the spread of this virus just by choosing to stay home and call, skype or zoom 

our loved ones.  We’ve already had several parishioners who are or have been infected with the virus, 

some of whom have spent time in the hospital.  We don’t need more coming down with the virus if we 

can prevent its spread. 

 I hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving- enjoy a turkey dinner, enjoy watching the Lions 

(especially if they win) and enjoy spending time with loved ones (but from a distance).  

 Don’t forget to join us for the Wednesday evening Mass of Thanksgiving at 7:00 p.m.  We will be 

praying for the needs of our country as well as giving thanks for the blessings that God has bestowed on 

us throughout the year. 

Peace, Fr. Tom 


